
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

We have had a great first week back from the winter break. As a reminder, we only have 13 days 

left in the 2nd quarter. If you have questions about your child’s grades or progress, please reach 

out to their teacher. 

 

There will be no school on Monday, January 16th in observance of the Martin Luther King Jr. 

Holiday. 

 

Over the next several weeks our students will take several mid-year assessments. These 

assessments are designed to show us what progress our students are making so that we can adjust 

during the second half of the year. 7th grade math and 8th grade science will be assessed this 

Thursday. Students will use their laptops to take the assessments, so it is important that students 

have their laptops and that they are fully charged each day. 

 

The basketball teams will play at Mendenhall on Monday and at Southern on Thursday. 

Wrestling will have a match at home against Mendenhall on Monday. 

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


